
 

 

 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON TOWNSHIP PARK COMMISSION 
 

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting on October 5, 2022.  
Chairperson Carolyn Crowe presided. 
 
Members Present:   Barnum, Kinyon, Crowe, Montalvo, Jacobs 
Members Absent:     None 
 
Guests Present:       Park Managers 
 
Motion by Kinyon, supported by Barnum to accept minutes from the September 7, 2022 meeting.  
Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Savings: $150,062.51  MCIA: $1,994,377.78 
 
Motion by Barnum, supported by Kinyon to accept the September Treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Unfinished Business:  
 
Wm. P. Thompson Pond Dock Removal – need a couple other estimates, if possible 
Does EZ Dock estimate include removal of existing docks or just piers? 
Does Raymond quote include haul away? 
Tabled until November meeting for estimates/answers 
 
New Business: 
 
Trunk or Treat – Park Commissions given flyers for event to be held on October 29, 2022 from 6:00 pm 
– 8:00 pm 
 
Budget Review - List of items for consideration for 2023 Budget 
 
Dock Removal – Wm. P. Thompson Pond    $200,000 
Paving – Wm. P. Thompson Pond     $  50,000 
Picnic Tables -        $  20,000 
Memorial Park – Railings       $  15,000 
Memorial Park – Playground Equipment     $  20,000 
Lions Den – Sandblast and Paint Slide     $    5,000 
 
New Plaque – need name; Mike will measure 
 
Park Reports: Managers 
 
Memorial Park: Looks good.  Riding mower has been fixed. 
 
Hoover Park: Looks good. 
 
Wm. P Thompson Pond:  Looks good. 



 

 

 

 
Lions Den:  Looks good. 
 
Park Reports: Commissioners: 
 
Memorial Park:  Everything looks good. 
 
Hoover Park:  Looks good.  Crowe requested additional patrols in the area. 
 
Wm. P Thompson Pond:  Looks good. 
 
Lions Den: Looks good. 
 
Board Correspondence: None 
 
Adjournment:  Motion by Barnum, support by Montalvo to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Carol A. Maxbauer, Secretary 


